WIRRAL FEDERATION OF ALLOTMENT SOCIETIES 

Date
2nd February 2015

Present
Ron Jones ( acting chair),  Peter Mangan ,  Margaret Campbell, Rose Chandler, David Earnshaw, Ann Nugent,  Alf Mullins, Mary Worrall (guest)

Apologies
Richard Hill, Nigel Brierly, Dave Morris, Sylvia Cheatham, Lynne Goddard

Item
Description
Action and by whom

Chairman’s Welcome

Mary Worrall

Treasurer’s Report

NAS

AOB
The Acting Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked Mary Worral for attending
Mary updated the meeting on the progress being made with the management of the waiting lists.  She explained that the database was still being updated from the manual records and hoped that the work would be complete by the end of the week.  She answered some questions as to the letting procedure for allotments.

It was hoped that the new allotment Strategy would be submitted by the end of March.

The area team leaders would meet with Site Secretaries twice a year to identify problems on sites.

Two allotment sites had been identified for the PHOF project – Leasowe and Thingwall.

The Treasurer reported that there was around £750 in funds.  The signatures for the bank had been changed and the account was now in the name of Wirral Allotment Society

At the October meeting in Preston, it was suggested that WAS contribute to the Wirral Flower and Veg Show with a stand/display.

The NAS is considering bringing a Roadshow to Wirral, subject to agreement with the Council
The Consitution to be examined to see if it needed to be revised.


Ron

Next meeting
7th April, The Towers, Liscard (TBC)

